
July 17, 1992

Docket No. 50-400

Mr. R. A. Watson
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
Carolina Power E Light Company
Post Office Box 1551
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Dear Mr. Watson:

SUBJECT: CORRECTION LETTER FOR JUNE 30, 1992 LETTER — SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR
POWER PLANT, UNIT 1 (TAC NO. 81447)

II

On June 30, 1992, the NRC issued a letter on Generic Letter (GL) 91-06,
Generic Issue A-30, "Adequacy of Safety-Related DC Power Supplies." In the
body of the letter, we inadvertently referred to the Brunswick Steam Electric
Plant, Units 1 and 2. We are reissuing the letter as it should have been
issued. The corrected letter is enclosed.

We regret any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Orignal signed by:

Enclosure:
Corrected Letter

cc w/enclosure:
See next page

Ngoc B. Le, .Project Manager
Project Directorate II-1
Division of Reactor Projects I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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DISTRIBUTION
, Docket File
'RC & Local PDRs

PD21 Reading File
S. Varga
G. Lainas
E. Adensam
P. Anderson
N. Le
A. Johnson 14-D-1
0. Chopra 7-E-4
F. Rosa 7-E-4
OGC

ACRS (10)
L. Reyes RII

cc: Service List
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